
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

KS1 Hook Sheet W/b: 8.7.19 

Hook: The Seaside 

We will become members of a seaside planning committee, who 

wish to build a community centre to hold a historical seaside 

exhibit. What challenges will the planning committee face? Will 

building the exhibit be as straight forward as we hoped?  

Phonics Assessments 

Next week we will be 

completing our end of term 

phonics assessments. The 

children will need to bring in 

their reading diaries as 

usual.  

  

 

Maths 
In year 1 will be focusing on their 

skills they have learnt this year to 

solve word problems.  

 

In year 2 will be using their skills 

they have learnt throughout the 

year to create maths board 

games.  

English 
In Year 1, the children are focusing on writing 

a persuasive text to persuade people to pick 

up litter. They will be thinking of words and 

images to help persuade them. 

 

In Year 2, the children will be using their 

grammar skills to continue to write and design 

persuasive posters. Thinking about the 

vocabulary they use to persuade people to 

come to their show.  

Parent helpers 
Please can we ask for any parent helpers to help us on 

the Time and Tide trip on the 15th July? If you are 

able to help please can you let your class teacher know. 

Thank you. 

We also need any Year 2 parent helpers to help us walk 

to Mill lane on Monday 8th July please. We will be 

leaving Holt Road at 9:15. Please let your class teacher 

know.  

Year 2 Production – 

Pirates vs Mermaids  
 

The year two children 

have started rehearsals 

for the production of 

Pirates vs Mermaids. 

The children have been 

singing songs and 

discussing what parts 

they might like to have.  

We ask that all 

costumes be in school 

by Monday 8th July! 

 
Tickets will be on available 

soon!  

Spellings  
Please practice your spellings 

at home. 

Year One Spellings 

We will be sending 

home individual 

spellings for the 

children to have a go 

at learning. 

 
Year Two Spellings 

We will be sending 

home individual 

spellings for the 

children to have a go 

at learning. 

 

We will be exploring the theme of courage in collective worship this term.  

What are you 

most excited 

about in your new 

class in 

September? 

Transition days 
On Monday 8th July Year 2 children will be spending 

the day at Mill Lane with their current new teacher. 

We will be walking there from Holt Road site.   

 

Tuesday 9th and Wednesday 10th July Year 1 and Year 

2 will be spending the day with their new classes. Year 

2 will be at Mill lane and they will be dropped off at 

Mill lane on the Tuesday and Wednesday.  

 


